
 

 

 

 

Our Departmental special lecture on “Rabindra-Manabsatya” dated 04.02.2025 is 

postponed. Next date Departmental special lecture on “Rabindra-Manabsatya” will be 

announce later 

 

 

 

                                                                                                             Sampa Dey 

Head of the Department of Philosophy 


